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MEMORANDUM 

 
To:  Mayor and City Council 
  Steve Parker, City Manager 
   
From: John Donnelly, Director of Public Works            
 
Subject: Interlocal Agreement 
  City of North Richland Hills            
 
Date:        January 13, 2020 
 
     
The Interlocal Cooperation Act found in Texas Government Code, Chapter 791 
encourages local governments to contract with one another to increase efficiency and 
effectiveness. 
  
The City of North Richland Hills has awarded a contract for slurry seal to Intermountain 
Slurry Seal Inc. of North Salt Lake City, UT.  To purchase the product at an economical price, 
the City of Seguin must piggyback on their contact and enter an Interlocal Agreement with 
the City of North Richland Hills.   
 
A quote was obtained from the contracted vendor in the amount of $59,960.00, to provide 
slurry seal for the Sagewood Parkway Subdivision Improvement Project.    
 
Following approval of the Interlocal Agreement, a purchase order would be issued to 
Intermountain Slurry Seal, Inc., for the product purchase. 
 
Staff recommends approval and will be available to answer any questions. 
 
Cc: Susan Caddell 
 Twila Wood 
 File 
 
 

 
 
 
 


